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Date: 4/9/25 

132nd Maine Legislature. 

First Special Session  

 

RE: Testimony on Commission to Study Fostering a Positive Economic Environment for Blockchain 

Technology and Cryptocurrency. 

 

Dear Senator Bailey, Representative Mathieson and the other esteemed members of the committee, 

My name is Brandon Wolf. I am the Chief Technology Officer for QUBIC Labs, Advisor to Blockwise Advisors, 

General Manager for Lace (Digital Wallet Platform) and previously held Blockchain related roles as CTO/CPO at 

Algorand, Napster and Fifa+Connect. I have been in the technology space for 30+ years and am a USMC veteran. 

I write in support of this bill because I understand the intersection of Distributed Ledger Technology and its 

application in various industries. I also understand the various building blocks that need to be in place to create a 

supportive foundation for technology and related ecosystem growth. 

My Maine based CEO has also given testimony identifying Blockchain uses and has requested my presence if any of 

the legislative has questions related to the technology itself to aid their deliberative process. 

 

Sincerely 

_____________________ 

Brandon Wolf 

CTO, 

QUBIC Labs 

 

 


